


In addition to our environmental policy, our energy policy
is a high priority at Prettl.

The entire energy consumption of the Prettl Group is recorded and analysed in our 
energy management system (EnMS). Energy consumption and energy efficiency play 
a vital role in this process. The main objective of our energy management department 
is to increase energy efficiency and lower energy consumption in way that is sustain-
able.

This objective is supported through the purchase of economical and energy efficient 
machines, systems and devices as well as by raising the awareness of our employees 
at all levels regarding sustainable energy consumption. From the standpoint of our 
influence capabilities and cost-effectiveness, we are creating and using regenerative 
energy whenever possible.

The development of the energy policy is reflected in our newly constructed produc-
tion hall in Pfullingen, which was finished in 2011. The production hall uses our REFU 
technology to cover its power requirement using nearly 100% solar energy. Following 
this model, we are planning on generating energy supplies from largely renewable 
energies in our new production locations.

Quality, environmental and energy 
policies are all implemented at Prettl in 
pursuit of our unified goal of continu-
ous improvement for all stakeholders.

It is for this very reason that we at Prettl 
include all of our employees in the task 
of achieving this goal. This is the only 
way to create lasting values.

We believe that raising awareness 
about the important role played by our 
energy management system is not the 
only important aspect in achieving sus-
tainable improvement to our EnMS.

We also want to develop a corporate 
culture in which every single one of us 
can actively contribute suggestions for 
improvement, thereby inspiring each 
other to go the extra mile and make an 
impact.

In addition to our obligation to comply 
with the legal and additional ener-
gy-related requirements, we are allow-
ing our energy policy, which serves as 
the strategic foundation for our energy 
management system, to be inspected 
as part of our audits and management 
reviews.

As a result, we will be able to initiate 
the necessary updates in a timely 
manner.

For this reason, we want to encourage all of you, at all levels, to submit relevant 
comments and suggestions for improvements to energy saving and optimisation 
in our group. 

This e-mail address is now available for that very purpose: 
enms@prettl.com.

All comments and suggestions for improvements
that are received will be checked and answered
by members of the energy management team. 


